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March 4, 2008

Commissioner Dian Grueneich
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Ave.

San Francisco, CA 94102

Dear Commissioner Grueneich:

As a resident and business owner in Chula Vista, | was very concerned to read that the Draft
Environmental Impact Report is recommending building five new power plants in San Diego
County, including replacing the South Bay Power Plant with a new one in nearly the same location.

When this power plant was built, over 50 years ago, it served San Diego’s energy needs. However
today, we have a much better, cleaner solution: the Sunrise Powerlink. By building this
transmission line, we would eliminate the need for the power plant and allow for Chula Vista to
develop our bay front into a beautiful area.

The Sunrise Powerlink will deliver clean, renewable, green power to San Diego. The energy will
come from the sun, wind and geothermal in the Imperial Valley.

Additionally, the Sunrise Powerlink will bring reliable power to San Diego. As a business owner,
this is critical to me in order to keep my business running. Without power, | cannot do my job and
serve my clients’ needs.

The solution for San Diego’s energy needs is the Sunrise Powerlink and we need to look towards
the future, not the past. I strongly urge the CPUC to support the Sunrise Powerlink to ensure a
clean and reliable energy future for San Diego.

Sincerely,

Dan Hom

(Titles for identification purpose only)

President, Focuscom Inc.

Co-Chairman Asian Business Association Advisory Board (Past President)
Board of Director, Southwestern College Foundation

Former Vice Chairman Chula Vista Planning Commission



